
 
 

Liverpool Marine Symposium 2012 
 
'Marine sciences of the shelf seas' on Thursday 26 and 
Friday 27 January 2012 
 
A series of key note talks on the 
physics and biogeochemistry of the 
shelf seas including Profs. Patrick 
Holligan (Southampton), John 
Simpson (Bangor), Drs Mark Inall 
(Scottish Marine Institute) and Rob 
Hall (UEA), as well as speakers from 
Liverpool and other UK institutions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
There will be a poster session open 
to all on topics in marine science on the afternoon of Thursday 
26 January, especially useful for anyone presenting for 
international meetings, such as Ocean Sciences 2012 and the 
European Geophysical Union. 
 
The presentations will start at 13.00 on Thursday and finish at 12.00 on Friday, 
and be held in the Nicholson lecture theatre. The poster presentation and 
reception will be in the Chapel linked to the Foresight Centre on Thursday 
afternoon. 
 
Please email whether you wish to attend and poster titles and abstracts  to  
Kasia Kenitz, kkenitz@liv.ac.uk 
 
This meeting is jointly funded by the Research Centre for Marine Sciences and 
Climate Change via the School of Environmental Sciences, and the National 
Oceanography Centre, and the UK Challenger Society for Marine Sciences. 

Figure showing Chlorophyll on 27 May 
2004 over the European Shelf, 
courtesy of NEODAAS Plymouth 
Marine Laboratory   


